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22 June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Elm Class - ‘Film, Farm, Fork’ Project 
 
As you know, this term we have continued with our ‘Film, Farm, Fork’ project. 
As there was an INSET day, the rota has slightly changed (sorry!) 
To ensure this process runs smoothly, I am asking you please to send your child/ren 
in with the following equipment.  
 
Please check this rota weekly as your child/ren will change group every week.  
 
If your child is in FARM group, they will need to bring in wellies, long trousers and a 
coat/jumper that they do not mind getting dirty. 
 
If your child is in FORK group, they will be cooking and will need to bring in a small 
container.  
 
If your child is FILM group, they do not need to bring in anything.   
Your child will know which group they are in.  
 

Monday 28th June Group 1 - Farm 
Group 2 - Film 
Group 3 - Fork 

Monday 5th July Group 1 - Fork 
Group 2  - Farm 
Group 3 - Film 

Monday 12th July Group 1 - Film 
Group 2 - Fork 
Group 3 - Farm 

Monday 19th July Group 1 - Farm 
Group 2 - Film 
Group 3 - Fork 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Zoe Pennicotte-Henrie 
Class Teacher 


